
WE CAN NOW BETTER  
PROTECT AUSTRALIANS

THE NATIONAL DOMESTIC 
VIOLENCE ORDER SCHEME 
HAS BEEN INTRODUCED:

25
NOVEMBER 

2017

•	 Victims are now protected, no matter where  
their domestic violence order was issued.

•	 Police and courts are better able to protect  
and empower victims of domestic violence.

•	 Perpetrators will be held to account for 
offences and breaches nationwide.

•	 DVOs issued prior to 25 November 2017 can 
become nationally recognised by applying  
to any court in Australia.

New laws have been introduced nationwide.  
We are removing state and territory borders  
to better protect Australians.

www.ag.gov.au/ndvos


